AMERICAN BOARD OF ENDOCRINOLOGY

51 N. 3rd STREET, SUITE 103 PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19106

AWARD OF EXCELLENCE

May 7, 2021

Dear Doctor Zikra,

On behalf of the American Board of Endocrinology, we hereby invite you to be Distinguished Fellow of the American College of Endocrinology. The Board of Governors has expressed a strong wish to make the Board of Directors and the appointment of Distinguished Fellows and recipients of the Award of Excellence by the American Board of Endocrinology, appointments to be representative of diversity of American culture, ethnicity, race, sexual, religious composition.

After deliberations at the meetings in Las Vegas this month, the American College of Endocrinology, as new members, we are appointing in each state specially gifted Endocrinologists as Distinguished Fellows of the American College of Endocrinology (F.A.C.E.) and the Award of Excellence in Endocrinology by the American Board of Endocrinology, as certificates and plaques suitable for office waiting room, consulting room, and examining rooms.

Officially approved medical essential services passes and Emergency Medical Care Provider passes to be sent to the Distinguished Fellows of the American College of Endocrinology. We are also requesting issue of a national card for essential services medical providers and requesting increase of payments to Fellows of the American College of Endocrinology for their role in providing life-saving emergency services that are clearly essential as well as in line with current inflation cost of living and wages.

Advancement to Master of the American College of Endocrinology (F.A.C.E., M.A.C.E.) is given to Fellows after three years, and Grand Master after ten years. Exceptional cases: Master in 2 years.

Please send by May 25, 2021, your acceptance of appointment as Distinguished Fellow of the American College of Endocrinology (F.A.C.E.) and your award certificate and engraved plaque of the Award of Excellence by the American Board of Endocrinology and indicate preferred spelling of your name and degree for proper engraying of certificates, award plaques, and the passes.

Officially approved medical essential services provider passes and Emergency Medical Care Provider passes will be sent to Fellows of the American College of Endocrinology for recognition by all authorities.

I. A. Keith, M.D, F.A.C.E., M.A.C.E., Executive Director

Ahmed A. Haddad, Chief Executive Officer, Member Board of Directors

Weldon Adelson, Chair, Board of Governors, Liaison with Government Agencies

E-Mail: adelsonweldon@gmail.com